
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

11. PROPOSED NEW ROAD NAMES   
 
 The Subdivisions Officer sought the Board’s approval for five new road names, and a new right of way 

name.  The Board resolved: 
 
 1. To approve the names “Bluestone Drive”, “Rockport Place”, “West Green”, “Timberlands 

Terrace” and “Millpond Place” for the new roads in the Waitikiri Lake subdivision. 
 
 2. That the Road and Right of Way Naming Working Party meet on 24 March 2004 to discuss 

strategies to ensure street names reflect the character, history and environment of the location. 
 
 


